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March 21, 2025

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

School Counselor
Anne Rauso

*Please click here for the most recent Related Arts Newsletter. Here you can find details about what your students are

doing in their RA classes.

*Attention Band and Choir Parents: We are getting excited for 2
wonderful events! March is Music in Our Schools Month, and we
will celebrate with an evening of music on the Conover Campus on
April 1st, when the CRES Choir will perform at Conover Road
Primary School in the Cafetorium at 6p.m. They will be joined by
the Primary School Spring Singers and should conclude by 6:30.
Then, students who are in both the choir and band will be escorted
to the Elementary School Cafeteria in plenty of time to set up for
the 4th and 5th grade band concert, which starts at 7.

*Attention 5th grade parents: Is your student ready for some fun
and friendly competition? If so, please encourage them to join us
for an exciting Kickball Tournament featuring the Colts Neck Police!
We’re looking for players who are excited to have a blast and show
off their kickball skills. It’s going to be an event you won’t want to
miss! Details to the right — — — —>

If interested, here's the link to sign up by April 10th!
https://forms.gle/SW7EBrMCy6MckXhg8

Please know that space is limited to no more than 32 students. We
will have a lottery selection if more than 32 students apply.

*Attention 4th grade parents: Please use the following google
form, https://forms.gle/ygWWSsBjNxKZFcjgQA, to submit one photo
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of your child traveling to any fun or interesting places. We will be highlighting our 4th graders and the places they have
traveled to in the yearbook. Photos due by April 15th! Email donovan@coltsneckschools.org with any questions. Please

refrain from sending photos via email.

*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop!
Upcoming events...

April 1 - Band and Choir concerts: Choir 6PM at CRPS and Band 7PM at CRES

April 11 - Short session - Spring break begins upon dismissal
April 22 - School reopen after Spring break
Have a great weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano
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